
School Board Meeting:     December 8, 2008 
 
Subject:       Mileage Reimbursement Rate 

 

Presenter:       Chuck Klaassen 

 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Recommend board approval to change mileage allowance reimbursement rate to .55.   

 
 

DESCRIPTION: 
 

The following action needs to be taken to decrease the mileage reimbursement rate 
effective January 1, 2009.  The Internal Revenue Service has decreased the mileage 
reimbursement rate to .55.  District 877 reimburses employees for mileage based upon 
the official IRS rate.   
 


